From: Judith Marrs 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2018 9:42 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Scott Morishita
Subject: FW: Gift from Ningxia, China Delegation

Good Morning Steve,

Note below that we were given a beautiful scroll by a visiting delegation last week. We will try to find a way to display it but when unfurled it is quite large. Is it acceptable to leave it in the container (a large decorative fabric tube?) Also, I need to report this to Comptroller  Keane as well, correct?

Thanks,

Judy 

Judith Marrs

Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago Department of Human Resources 

